Liftside Condominium
Email sent to homeowners 3-27-15

Dear Fellow Liftside Regime Owners,
We would like to update you with the following information:

e Areport on the March, 2014 flood, the events which followed, the costs and the current
status.(attached)

e An updated Liftside Financial report, 2015 Budget and long range financial project
plan.(attached) Absent a call for a special from the majority of homeowners by % of undivided
ownership interest on or before April 30, 2015 for the purpose of modification of this 2015
budget, the budget will remain in effect.

e The Hallway Renovation committee has been meeting and is the final stages of preparing a plan.
The plan options and costs will be available for review and further attention in July. The options
being considered are those that have been offered by interested homeowners since the
February 2015 update and call for comment.

We would appreciate any comments and questions you may have. We will also be available to review
all these issues at the annual meeting this summer.

The attached reports are also available online at http://www.snha.net/regimes-a-buildings/liftside

Sincerely,

Your volunteer LS Directors: Ernie, Michele and Kent



